ALL SAINTS

CATHOLIC COLLEGE

ORARE LABORARE SERVIRE

Wednesday 19" April 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians
Re: Y9 Progression Pathways Evening for Parents & Pupils —-Wednesday 26" April 2023

You are warmly invited to the YO Progression Pathways Evening on Wednesday 26" April 2023
from 6pm — 6.45pm.

As you are aware, your child is now coming to the end of Key Stage 3 and in September 2023
they will be starting Key Stage 4 and their GCSE studies. GCSEs are very important qualifications
and the courses children study and the grades they achieve, will determine the choices available
to them at the end of Year 11 and in turn influence the direction of study for those wishing to go
to University. Therefore, it is vital that students are placed on appropriate GCSE courses that
enable them to maximise their academic outcomes and broaden their range of choices upon
leaving All Saints.

The evening will include a talk from the Headteacher, followed by a short presentation on the
Pathway Programme by the Senior Leadership Team. There will also be an opportunity for both
students and parents to ask questions in relation to the GCSE courses they are likely to study
over the next two years.

Please confirm your attendance no later than Friday 21t April by clicking here:
https://forms.office.com/e/wt7Gddj6CY

Please do not reply directly to this message. Instead, if you have any questions contact us by
emailing info@allsaintscc.org.uk marked for my attention.

I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 26" April 2023 at 6p.m.

Yours sincerely,

Mr P Walton
Deputy Headteacher
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